
From: Debbie Holmes <holmeshorrors@aol.com>  
Sent: 05 May 2021 16:22 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Liquor Licence renewal Oakmead Social Club, Point Clear 
 
Application ref no 21/00184/PREMGR 
 
We feel strongly that the liquor licence for the Oakmead Club should be set to the limit of 11pm as it 
is in a residential area and would cause considerable noise and disturbance to the people living in 
close proximity to it. 
 
Please take our views into consideration. Thank you, Andy and Debbie Holmes Sans Souci, Alpha 
Road 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


